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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Sent: 15 March 2021 12:31
To: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: FW: Facebook

 
Richard 
 
I have gone back to the social media enquiry and said it will be brought to the attention of the Transport Committee. 

Regards 

Claire Smith 
DeputyTown Clerk 
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From: wattonswaffhamevents@gmail.com <wattonswaffhamevents@gmail.com>  
Sent: 11 March 2021 08:26 
To: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council <deputyclerk@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: Facebook 
 
Just for info, comment from STC page, haven’t replied 
 
Sirs, you will no doubt have noticed the article regarding Swaffham railings in the Watton paper. Is 25k in 
any way justified for this work, have you requested a break down of this amount lest the town council be 
held in part responsible for this atrocious waste of money. Can a cost analysis be published for Swaffham 
residents to view. Does the town council utilise the same formula when working out costs for works it 
carries out. Council TAX and elections are fast approaching and although thankfully Swaffham Town 
Council has decided not to increase it's precept this year it would be nice to see which other official drains 
the money is flowing down. A concerned citizen. 
John Thomas 
 
 


